
 

May 30, 2020 

Hi Rumford Little League Families! 

We have some great news for getting our season started. 

Beginning on June 1st, our older divisions (​Seniors, Juniors, Majors and Minors​) will begin practicing. 

Tee ball and Farm divisions are currently delayed and will be reevaluated at the beginning of the 
Governors Phase 3 Reopening RI plan. (https://www.reopeningri.com)  

We have put together a plan that meets all state and city requirements and modeled by the CDC 
recommendations.  

There will be changes to how we normally operate, with some responsibilities being on the 
parents/guardians that are summarized below: 

● Parents will be required to register (Free) on our newly redesigned website (rumfordll.com) and 
accept the policies and waiver.  (There is obviously no fee associated with this). 

● All players must have their own equipment (Helmet, Bat, Glove, etc) 
○ If you are not able to acquire any of these please let your coach know and we will work 

with you to get what you need. 

● Players will not be allowed to chew gum or sunflower seeds during games and practices. 

● Parents will be required to fill out a Questionnaire form (in Digital form) prior to ​ALL​ practices 
and games. 

○ The coaches will be able to see the results from the Questionnaire in realtime and will 
not allow a child to play if the form is not completed. 

For complete information on these items and other changes please visit ​rumfordll.com/2020season 

We believe that we can get our season started while keeping our kids safe but we will need 
parent/guardian help to make this a success more than ever. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please reach out to your child’s coach, our league president 
(​president@rumfordll.com​) or any of our board members. (rumfordll.com/board) 

 

Sincerely, 
Rumford Little League Board of Directors 

mailto:president@rumfordll.com

